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Purpose For information 

 

Issue with Settlement Administration Agent processing Metered Volume Reallocation 
Notification data 

What is happening? 

Further to BSC Bulletin 309, ELEXON are still investigating an issue with Settlement Administration Agent (SAA) 

processing Metered Volume Reallocation Notification (MVRN) data. This is being addressed as a high priority incident 

and a further update will be provided when we have more information.   

How will I be impacted?  

BSC Parties may notice erroneous data in SAA Settlement Reports for 1 July 2019 and 2 July 2019. These dates are 

for Interim Information (II) Settlement Run which is not billable at this time.  

 

Credit Cover for some Parties may also be impacted and this will be reviewed on a case-by-case basis.  

Is there anything else I need to know? 

No, for more information please contact bscservicedesk@cgi.com. 
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